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23rd May 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This year Tring is celebrating its annual Carnival and we are joining in with the ‘Wheels’ themed 

parade by scooting as a school.  We would like as many pupils as possible to decorate their scooters 

in any way they choose and join us. You may even like to dress up to add to your chosen theme!   
 

Saturday 24th June is Carnival Day, the Carnival Parade starts at Bishop Wood School field and 

along the high street to officially open the carnival in Pound Meadow.  

Children taking part in the procession will be required to stay with staff once they have registered. 

The school will not be open.  The schedule for the Carnival Day is as follows:  
 

10.45am Bishop Wood playing field open. Please 

arrive in enough time to be ready to 

parade around the field by 11:20am 

Please access the field from Christchurch 

Road, entrance next to Temperance Hall. 

Please be aware that this is a residential 

street and park accordingly. 

11.20am Get into order and parade around the 

field 

Steam engines and Fire engines will meet 

the parade on the high street. 

11.30am Depart the field onto Christchurch 

Road to the high street. 

The High Street will be closed to traffic 

with stewards in place along the route. 

Stewards will cross the parade at the 

bottom of the High Street and direct 

towards Station Road. 

12.00pm Parade reaches Carnival field and 

enters the arena. 

Official opening of the Carnival 2017. 

Stewards will cross the parade into the 

Carnival field and direct to the arena. 

12.15 End of parade Collection of participants to take place from 

around the arena. 

Any participants to be collected by 

parents/carers that do not wish to pay 

entry into the carnival please meet by the 

entry gate on Station Road. 

 

The Best dressed will be judged in the arena at 12:30 
 

Savage Skills BMX and mountain bike stunt team will be performing throughout the afternoon along 

side dog agility displays, stalls, vintage cars and so much more. 

This year we are not asking for permission slips to be returned in advance but please ensure that you 

sign your children in and out with Miss Francis or Mrs Ing on the day. 
 

Thank you for your support, we look forward to seeing you there! 

Miss Francis and Mrs Ing 

 


